
Minutes 
       LRHS PTSA Board Meeting 

10-12-15 
 

 

In attendance: Tama Blackburn, Lisa Lawrence, Kathy Culbreth,  A.J. Mutillo, Holly Laird, Charmane Dail, 

Caroline Rohs, Tina Subasic 

Call to Order: 6:05 

Welcome and approval of minutes-Minutes from the September Board Meeting were approved with a 

motion by Charmane Dail and second by Kathy Culbreth. 

Principal’s Report: 

 Dr. Mutillo still needs membership totals for staff from Holly and Laura, membership chairs.  
Charmane will remind them to send those in.  

 Mrs. Laird put faculty forms in their boxes as a reminder. 
 
President’s Report:  

 Tina reminded VPs to keep a one-page overview/documentation on each committee’s activities.   

 Nominating committee should be formed now.  Suggested names are Wendie Hill, Ginger Mann, 
and Amy Campbell.  We need one current board member to serve. (Tina, Tama and Caroline will 
ask these people to serve.) 

 We need to have 3 GMMs this year.  First one was in September.  Next one will be in January 
possibly with a speaker from A+ test Prep.  Lisa Lawrence will coordinate that. One idea is to 
coordinate with the college panel in early January.  Final GMM will be in May.  

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

 Target program is ending In May.  Last year we made over $2000 through Target.  They are 
setting up something different and will announce that soon. 

 Caroline Requested using pay pal for donations for the Academic Bfst.  Tama will help set that 
up in the spring. 

 
Caroline Rohs-Secretary: 

 Working on Spring calendar; please send her any dates you know of 
 
VP Staff/School support-reported by Tina Subasic  

 Vonda Kennedy has organized Which Wich for next early release lunch. 

 Need food for Blood Drive/Ms. Eastman-Caroline will follow up with Cyndy.  

 Snacks being organized for next teacher workday. 

 November 10-Coffee Cart-Caroline will follow up with Cyndy on organizing this.  

 November 24 will be Thanksgiving Pie Day for staff. 
 
 



Charmane Dail-Ways and Means:   

 Ordering a new item- ¼ zip fleece; 37 spirit jerseys were pre-ordered. 

 Might order some neon shirts for next game “neon out” 

 Shelving was purchased and installed in the storage room. 

 Volunteers are going well.  

 Charmane will touch base with membership chairs for updates. 
 
 
Kathy Culbreth-Academic Boosters:  

 PVSA-83 certificates have been ordered. 

 For Leesville awards, we need a certificate template.  Dr. Muttillo suggested asking Digital Media 
students to help with that. 

 Honor Cards have been updated and will go out next week. Mrs. Laird offered to distribute cards 
to those whose names could not be released. 

 
Wendie Hill-Past President:  Reported by Caroline Rohs 

 Staff Tailgate: Friday, 10/23 from 5:30-7pm and all Leesville staff and their families are invited.  
Food and drinks are complimentary and employees each receive 2 passes for free entry into the 
game.  Wendie has gotten support from Middle and Elementary Schools in the planning and 
implementation of this event. 

 
Adjourn: 7:03 
 
Next meeting:  November 16 at 6:30 pm in media center. 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Nov 11-Holiday/Veteran’s Day 
Nov 20-Pridewear Sales at lunch 
Nov 25-27-Thanksgiving Holidays 
Dec 9-Presidential Service Awards Ceremony, 7:00 pm 
Dec 11- Pridewear Sales at lunch 
Dec 14-Board Meeting, 6:30 
Dec 18-Early Release-Serve lunch to staff 
Dec 21-Jan 1-Holidays 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by: Caroline Rohs 
 


